
 

Off-Road Vehicle (ORVs) Use in the Township of 

Cavan Monaghan 

Thank you for taking the time to provide comments to Council and Staff on the proposed 

regulation of ORVs in the Cavan Ward of the Township of Cavan Monaghan.  Please 

download and complete this form and return to the Township Office at 988 County Road 

10.  You can also email the form to orv@cavanmonaghan.net.  Comments will be 

received up to December 4, 2020 at 4:30 p.m.   

Please note: your comments will be summarized into a Staff Report to Council and as 

such, will be part of a public record.  No names will be included in the report.   

The Township of Cavan Monaghan will be holding a Special Public Meeting for 

residents of the Cavan Ward to seek input on the new Provincial Regulations allowing 

ORV's on Township roads within that ward.  This meeting will be a virtual meeting and 

will take place Monday November 30th, 2020 at 7pm.  If you are unable to attend the 

public meeting you can view it on the Township's Youtube Channel either live or after 

the date. 

First Name:   Last Name:   

Address:  City/Town  

 
Do you support the operation of ORVs on municipal roads and unopened road 
allowances in the Cavan Ward of the Township? 
 

Yes □ No □ 
 

Tel: 
 
 

Email: 

 
 
 
What are your thoughts on regulating the use of ORVs in the Cavan Ward?  
Please note your comments will be included in a summarized report that will be part of a public record. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:orv@cavanmonaghan.net
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCk8cGK2GvckFHWz_9_KaleQ?view_as=subscriber


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking time to submit your comments on this issue. 


